
 

 

The Waka Ama Worlds Management Committee: 

is a subcommittee appointed by the Board of Waka Ama NZ, referred to hereafter as the WMC 

The WMC Committee will be made up of 4 members.  

- Board Member – Trevor Shailer  
- CEO Waka Ama NZ – Lara Collins 
- National Development Manager – Conan Herbert  
- Corrina Gage (Coach development consultant) 

The role of the World Management Committee will include to: 

1. Select the National Elite Coaches  
2. Support the National Elite Coaches 
3. Have oversight of the Elite selection process – specific to each Elite squad/team. 
4. Provide guidance in the process of selections for each Elite squad/team 
5. Approve National Elite Squad/Team selections for the upcoming 2016 World Sprint 

Championships  
6. Oversee the National Area Co-ordinator (appointed for 2016 – Marinna Millanta-Lowrey)  
7. Have oversight of the entire national campaign including the World Club Championships. 
8. Manage any issues that arise throughout the process.  
9. Report regularly to the Board of Waka Ama NZ on progress. 
10. The WMC will take ultimate responsibility for decisions made in relation to the selection of 

the Coaches and oversight of the Team/Squad, plus the provision of any support that may be 
required. 
 
Overview of process: 
 

 National Elite Coaches will be required to submit a Coaching and Selection Plan along 
with a budget (needs to include a plan to achieve the budget) to the WMC for approval. 

 Each National Elite Coach will submit for approval their candidate for team Manager.  

 Coaches may commence their plan once it is approved by WMC, ensuring that regular 
reporting targets are met as set out in each coach’s contract.  

 Each National Elite Coach will submit their provisional selections with a clear rationale 
for the selection of their squad/team.  The submission of their provisional selections will 
be in accordance with their approved coaching plan.  

 The WMC will confirm representative status of paddlers within that squad/team.  

 As part of the monitoring and reporting process, the WMC will meet regularly with 
Coaches, either face to face or through internet connection (e.g. Skype), and assist them 
where needed.  

 
 
 

 

 


